
  

 

Ref No : DCE/R/ADM-02/53/05/2025             Dated :   07th January, 2025        

 

Notice 

 

1. It is hereby notified for the information of all the faculty members and teacher 

trainees of B.Ed. course, 2024-26 (Semester 1st) that a visit to Shri Raghunath Sanskrit 

Mahavidhyalaya, Birpur, Samba (J&K) has been scheduled on 10th of January 2025 at 

11:00 AM. 

 

2. In view of the above, all the teacher trainees of B.Ed. course, session 2024-26     

(Semester 1st) are hereby directed to attend the said visit and should be present in proper 

College uniform. 

 
 

 
Principal 

Dogra College of Education  

 

Copy to :- 

 

1.       Hon’ble Chairman, DET for his kind information. 

2.       Secretary, DET through Coordinator for his kind information. 

3.       Dean, DET for his kind information. 

4.       Coordinator, DET for her information. 

5. Students concerned for information and necessary action. 

6         SSO, DET for information and official Record. 

7.       SO, DCE for information and official Record. 

 
 


